From: Elan Kuznits elankuznits@pjds.org

Subject: Teacher Evaluation
Date: June 16, 2016 at 6:13 PM

To: ypaltin@pjds.org

EK

Dear Morah Yochi,

These past two years have been my two favorite Hebrew learning years. My Hebrew vocabulary has grown so much since I joined your class. I enjoyed the many fun projects we did - the Important Person Project was my personal favorite. I loved researching and learning about Chaim Weitzman. Whenever I felt overwhelmed, you would guide me through the steps and help me realize that I can do the work by myself. You helped me speak Hebrew more confidently.

I will always remember you fondly and hope that my younger brothers will have the privilege of having you as their teacher.

With gratitude, Elan Kuznits